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Comments: While I am not opposed to the harvest and utilization of national forests, I do believe that certain

areas should be protected from harvest.  Public input and oversight of national forests utilization should be taken

into consideration along with input from forestry experts before projects are considered and the scope of the

project should be limited and short term. I realize that Forest management is a long term undertaking , but it

should be undertaken with public input to assure that the national forests are available for public use. We don't

need to get back to unregulated clear cutting of large portions of national forests. Areas that are harvested should

be done in such a way as to protect waterways and allow public access to the harvested areas and those

adjacent areas by maintaining roads into and through the areas. 


